
OHCE State Board Scarf Guidelines 
 

1. Each State OHCE Board member has the option of 
buying a scarf.  This includes officers (elected and 
appointed), committee chairmen, committee members, 
and advisors. 
 
1a. Each Past State OHCE Board member has the 
option of buying a scarf.  This includes all past officers 
(elected and appointed), committee chairmen, 
committee members, and past advisors.  Scarves will 
be embroidered with “Past.” 

 
2. Each board member purchases their own scarf.  It is 

theirs to keep; it does not pass on with their office. 
 

3. State board scarves are to be worn at State, District, 
and other meetings or venues when representing 
OHCE State Board in an official capacity. Wear scarf 
with professional clothing, appropriate to the occasion. 

 
4. Each board member may wear scarf fashioned to their 

own taste--hanging straight, tied below neck, tied on 
one shoulder, etcetera.  Wear the scarf with pride. 

 
5. The scarf is for the OHCE State Board members only, 

for recognition of their service and to increase their 
visibility. 

 


